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I have been actively following the dog attack incident and have been in contact with the 

Jefferson County Sheriff's Office and the Jefferson County Attorney regarding the status of the 

case.  In light of the circumstances, I have made the decision to have the dog owners cited in 

Valley Falls Municipal Court for Vicious Dog in addition to whatever charges are going to be 

imposed by the county.  It is my goal to have the dog, that inflicted the horrendous injuries, 

destroyed and that the people responsible for it be held accountable. 

 

- Distribute December 2020 Activity Report 

- 2020 Calls for Service Totals Report forthcoming 


